








Julie Mundy 

From: Aaron M. 

Sent: August 5, 2020 9:54 PM 

To: Julie Mundy <JMundy@fvrd.ca> 

Subject: Re: 47040 Snowmist Dr Variance 

Hi Julie, 

Just to briefly additionally summarize what our intention is for this variance. We would like to increase the 
living space without changing the overall height or square footage of our current build. To do this we hope you 
will allow us not to have to build up the additional 3ft of backfilling. This will affect our snow plowing plan 
and cost us upwards of $20,000 in additional material brought in to meet those needs. 

Thanks Aaron 

Sent from my iPhone 
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